
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

May 2023

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 1ST MAY – BANK HOLIDAY - NURSERY CLOSED

FRIDAY 5TH MAY- CORONATION PARTY DAY! 
Dress up as a King or Queen and enjoy your celebration

MONDAY 7TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY – NURSERY CLOSED
MONDAY 15TH- FRIDAY 19TH MAY – MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK

A mindfulness week full of activities on how we can look after ourselves
THURSDAY 18TH MAY – OUTDOOR CLASSROOM DAY

Come rain or shine get ready for a forest school day outside!
FRIDAY 19TH MAY – ENDANGERED SPECIES DAY
Bake sale to raise money for the endangered animals

MONDAY 29TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY NURSERY CLOSED
WC 29TH MAY – MAY HALF TERM

MONDAY 5TH JUNE – CARING FOR THE COMMUNITY DAY
activities to be carried out throughout the day

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – FATHERS DAY BAKE SALE

WHAT WE HAVE DONE:
Spring has most definitely sprung! Across the nursery the staff and children have been very 
busy preparing the flower beds ready to plant seeds and flowers. The children have 
enjoyed participating in lots of forest school sessions, natural play and getting stuck in with 
lots of mud and soil! This has linked in perfect with our helping the environment themed 
week for Earth day as we all learnt how to do our part to help save the planet. Each room 
has planted their own cress/flowers and every day the children have enjoyed watching 
them grow and change. 

For Earth week we also been learning about recycling and have focused on lots of junk 
modelling and how we can reuse our “rubbish”. In Lamb’s the babies used yoghurt pots to 
plant sunflower seeds, in Duckling’s we created a recycling centre with the junk modelling 
the children have brought in from home and in Farmer’s the children carried out lots of 
save the ocean water play activities with bottle tops and fishing nets! 

During April we also learnt a lot about different celebrations, to start with the children 
focused on Easter and found out why we celebrate Easter and our Eid party days were lots 
of fun and we really enjoyed our party tea where we got to try different foods and flavours. 
We have also been looking into occupations and learning about different careers, finding 
out what our older children would like to be when they are older during our school 
readiness activities.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:
As the warmer weather continues, we will continue to develop our outdoor area! We would 
love to invite parents to our brand-new gardening club (dates to be announced), during 
these gardening sessions parents and family are invited to help us plant seeds, flowers, 
vegetables and update our garden! 

In Little Lamb’s the focus will be literacy, the children will help their keyworkers create a 
nursery rhyme box.

In Duckling’s our focus will be understanding the world as we continue to carry out lots of 
natural play and learn more about one another and our families.

In Farmer’s the focus will be split into literacy and understanding the world as the children 
continue to learn about occupations. If you have a child in Duckling’s or Farmer’s and you 
would like to tell us more about your occupation, please let a staff member know!


